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Dear Valued Member: 
 
As a member-owner of The First Financial Federal Credit Union, you have a voice in the direction of the 
credit union. One of the best ways to do that is to attend our Annual Shareholders Meeting. 

The next Annual Shareholders Meeting will take place at 5:00pm on Wednesday, April 30, 2025 in our 
Corporate Office at 2900 Bradley Street in Pasadena. Eligible members interested in becoming candidates 
for election to The First Financial Federal Credit Union’s Board of Directors can obtain more information 
by visiting our website at www.ffcu.org. Completed application paperwork must be mailed to and 
received at the credit union by 5:00pm on January 17, 2025. Any member not placed in formal 
nomination by the Nominating Committee may run by Petition. The close of Nominations by Petition is 
March 5 at 5:00pm. Official petition forms are also available on the website.  

The credit union’s Nominating Committee has declared four (4) open Director Positions. Three open 
positions are each for a three-year term: Position 1, Position 3 and Position 4.  One open Position is for a 
one-year term: Position 7. Currently, the Nominating Committee anticipates one additional open position: 
Position 5.  Applications will be accepted for Position 5 and we will notify applicants personally if it is a 
valid opening. 

If needed, a written ballot run-off election will be conducted at the Annual Meeting if more than one 
individual is placed in nomination for a Position Number by the Nominating Committee.  

Sincerely, 

 

James Dilday, Nominating Committee Chairperson 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


